
JOHN F. KENNEDY MIDDLE COLLEGE HIGH SCHOOL 
Small School.  Big Opportunity! 

 Enrollment Information for Incoming 9th Graders 

2019-2020 School Year 

 

 
Dear 8th Grade Students/Parents/Guardians: 

We are excited to announce that John F. Kennedy Middle College will be accepting a small 

cohort of 80 9th grade students for the 2019-2020 school year.   

JFK, a California Gold Ribbon School, is a middle college in the Corona Norco Unified School 

District where students earn college credits while completing high school graduation requirements.  JFK, 

a school of choice, boasts a 94% A-G rate and a 100% graduation rate.  

 

Requirements for incoming students: 

 Must have completed all coursework with a C or better AND you must have passed either Math 8 

or Language Arts 8 with a B. 

o For example, you can have a C in Math, but you will need a B in Language Arts 

 Must have positive attendance (96%)  

 Must have positive behavior (no moderate or severe behavior issues) 

 

There is an expectation that JFK students will: 

 Enroll in Norco College courses 

 Graduate with A-G requirements met 

 Represent JFK with maturity, embracing our values of Acceptance, Integrity, Respectfulness, Self 

- Advocacy and have a Future - Focused Mindset.   

After considering the requirements and expectations of John F. Kennedy Middle College, students 

who are interested should do the following: 

 Attend an Information night for parents and students to gain a better understanding of JFK before 

December 19th.  Meetings are held monthly or on Facebook live.  See a list of dates here. 

 Complete and submit your application by December 19th at 3pm.   

 

Application:  To access the application for JFK, please visit https://jfk.cnusd.k12.ca.us/home 

 

DEADLINE: December 19th at 3pm.   

Lottery: 

This year we will choose 80 ninth graders*. 

If we receive more applications than there are spaces available, each eligible student applying to JFK for 

the 2019-20 school year will be issued a lottery number (after the application deadline) via e-mail.  It is 

important that parents provide us a current and valid e-mail address when completing the application.  

Please save the e-mail with your lottery number for future reference. 

*There will be lottery priority given to siblings of current 9th-11th  grade JFK students. 

   

Eligible applicants will be entered into a lottery and numbers will be drawn on January 25th at 

2pm via FACEBOOK LIVE. @jfkmiddlecollege 
Lottery numbers will be randomly drawn based on priority until the available spaces are filled.  

Remaining students will be placed on a waitlist in the order their number is drawn.  Lottery results will 

also be posted on our website at that time.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

We look forward to the 2019-2020 school year! 

 

Thank you, 

John F. Kennedy Middle College      Facebook: @jfkmiddlecollege 

https://jfk.cnusd.k12.ca.us/parents/prospective_students
https://jfk.cnusd.k12.ca.us/home

